

Speak Up! Newport

"Newport Beach's Community Forum since 1979"

Wednesday, April 8, 2015 Civic Center Community Room

100 Civic Center Drive, Newport Beach, CA 92660

(Intersects Avocado, between Pacific Coast Highway and San Miguel)

The Community Room is on the right (directly across from City Council Chambers) when you enter the complex on Civic Center Drive. Parking is available in the Parking Structure and in the parking lot adjacent to the structure.

Reception: 5:30 – 6:00 p.m. Program: 6:00 p.m. – 6:30 p.m. Please bring your neighbors and friends. Guests are always welcome.

Information (949) 224-2266 www.speakupnewport.com

The Good, the Bad & the Ugly A Review of the Pacific Coast Highway Sewer Project

Have you noticed? The Orange County Sanitation District is currently in the process of replacing the 70-year-old sewer line from Dover Drive to the Santa Ana River in Newport Beach. This line takes waste from Newport Beach and adjacent communities to the Huntington Beach treatment plant.

Come hear Orange County Sanitation District representative Robert Thompson and Newport Beach Director of Public Works Dave Webb speak about status of the Pacific Coast Highway Sewer Project and its community impact.

2015 SUN Board of Directors:

Richard Luehrs - President,

Debra Allen, Janis Dinwiddie, Paula Godfrey, Robin Grant, Kathy Harrison, Evelyn Hart, Caroline Logan, Marie Marston, Carol McDermott, Edward Selich, Joe Stapleton, Kay Walker, Rhonda Watkins, Pat Zartler.

Honorary Directors:

Jan Debay, Dave Goff, Mary Petropoulos, Dayna Pettit, Val Skoro, Don Willet, Darryl R. Wold.